Town of Acton Invitation to Bid Bituminous Materials

Sealed bids for paving roads in the Town of Acton with hot bituminous materials are now
being requested.

Proposed pricing must be valid through June 30, 2025.
All paving bids received must include separate prices for:

» Per ton laid

» Hand work per ton

» Curbing per ton

> Reclaiming per square foot

Bids shall be submitted in sealed envelopes plainly marked “Bid for Paving” and shall be
mailed to:

Town of Acton, Town Administrator
35 H Road
Acton, Maine 04001

Bids will be received until 4:00 pm on Wednesday, July 17, 2024. The Town of Acton
reserves the right to waive all informalities in bids, to accept any bid or any portion thereof,
or reject any and all bids should it be deemed in its best interest to do so.

Reminders:
* Contractor must be able to provide insurance and worker’s compensation information.

* Bids can not be emailed or given to the Road Commissioner for submittal.

Thank you — Acton Board of Selectmen



